
 
 
From: Jillian Wong [mailto:jwong1@aqmd.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 5:53 PM 
To: White, Ted <TWhite@riversideca.gov>; Brenes, Patricia <PBrenes@riversideca.gov> 
Cc: Mark Ostoich <Mark.Ostoich@greshamsavage.com>; Cheryl DeGano 
<cheryl.degano@webbassociates.com>; Jack Cheng <jcheng@aqmd.gov>; Susan Nakamura 
<SNakamura@aqmd.gov>; Jill Whynot <JWhynot@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External] RE: Sycamore Canyon Project - Response to Comment and Modeling Files 
 
Hi Ted, 
 
SCAQMD staff has reviewed the Revised HRA and we have no further comments on the analysis.  
 
Thanks, 
Jillian Wong, Ph.D. 
Planning & Rules Manager 
South Coast AQMD 
21865 Copley Drive, 
Diamond Bar, CA 91765 
Direct: 909-396-3176 
Fax: 909-396-3640 
 
 


